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The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) participated actively in the original discussions concerning the management of “.int” and has followed with great interest the recent developments since ITU’s 2002 Plenipotentiary conference.

The IAEA has taken note of the input documents and report of the 15-16 September 2003 Workshop to develop a Recommendation to clarify the management of “.int”.

The IAEA has also taken note of the Temporary Document TD 126 WP1 submitted to Study Group 2 and containing a draft Recommendation on the management of the domain “.int”.

With reference to our previous comments and suggestions, we would like to suggest that the proposed draft is generally acceptable and we propose the additional text shown below.  Our goal is to help the ITU create a strong mandate for a process that inter alia will allow all organizations, funds, programmes, and other entities of the UN System (i.e. as defined through the UN System Chief Executives Board for Coordination) use of the ".int" domain, as well as remaining flexible enough to cover other international organizations. 

We hereby submit the following for consideration by ITU-T Study Group 2. 

The following text is proposed for clause 8.1:

8.1
Names and acronyms

The applicant shall have the right to register domain names corresponding to its acronyms and names in all of the official languages of the applicant.

It may register those acronyms and names in IRA characters or using IDN strings.

The following text is proposed for clause 8.2:

8.2
Internationalized top-level domain name

The applicant shall have the right to register domain names under internationalized top-level domains corresponding to the characters "int" in Arabic, Chinese and Russian, these being the official languages of the United Nations in which "int" is not rendered as an IRA string.

The following text is proposed for clause 11.2:

11.2
Internationalized domain names

The special IRA encoding for internationalized domain names shall be specified on the application form, that is, the form shall contain only IRA characters and it is the responsibility of the applicant to specify the correct IRA string corresponding to the internationalized domain name. 

It is proposed that 11.3 be modified in accordance with the revision marks shown below:

11.3
Processing of applications

Applications and other notices or communications to the registrar shall be in English, French, or Spanish or any other language agreed between the applicant and the registrar.
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